
We believe  
in the power of  
clean energy.
We support increasing the amount of clean energy generated 
in South Carolina and think the Public Service Commission 
should too. 

We also commend Commissioner Williams for supporting clean 
energy and voting against the Public Service Commission’s 
recent order that stifles solar development in our state. 

If you believe in clean energy, contact your legislators today and 
make sure your voice is heard.

Find your legislators at www.scstatehouse.gov
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